Exhibit 47 CUP22-02

Carey Certo

From: Diana Larson <diana.larson@washougalsd.org>
Sent: Tuesday, July 19, 2022 4:49 PM

To: Community Development Email

Subject: Development in my neighborhood

WARNING: This message originated outside the City of Camas Mail system. DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and are expecting the content. If you are unsure, click the Phish Alert button to redirect the
email for ITD review.

Please know that we are totally against gas station and coffee store in area off Brady road. Please do not ruin our
beautiful neighborhood and cause major traffic issues

Thank you

The Larsons



